
Monday, August 31, 2020 

 
SPELL BOWL 
Be a team player, join Spell Bowl 2020!  Expand your vocabulary.  Compete with other 
schools for individual and team awards.  Have fun practicing with your team!  You do 
not have to spell out loud like they do on TV. There will be a call-out meeting for 
interested 6-8 graders Wednesday, September 2nd, at 8:00 a.m. with Mrs. Kaeb in 
room 704. 

 
Picture Day:  Tuesday, September 1st 
Elearners Pictures:  Tuesday, September 1st - 8:00-
3:00, please enter through Door G 
 
Labor Day:  Monday, September 7th -- No School 
************************************************************
********** 

PARENTS: 
 
FORGOTTEN ITEMS 
Please make sure to drop off forgotten items for your students right inside Door J.  The 
table will be checked periodically, and we will make sure to get the items to your 
students.  It is not necessary to walk into the office as we are trying to minimize outside 
exposure throughout the day due to COVID. 
 
Students, now that we are back in school, please make sure to follow the dress 
code.  Remember, no hats are allowed to be worn in the building.   
 
EARLY DISMISSAL 
If you need to pick up your student early from school, please write a note, have your 
child bring to the front office first thing in the morning, and we will issue a pass for the 
student to leave class at the requested time. You will need to come into the office at 
time of pick-up in order to sign out your child. 
 


